

NomComRIWG Meeting Report

Plenary Call #81 | Thursday, 24 June 2021 – 19:00 UTC

RIWG Members Arinola Akinyemi, Cheryl Langdon-Orr, Remmy Nweke, Tom Barrett, Tracy F. Hackshaw, Vanda Scartezini	ICANN Org Betsy Andrews, Chantelle Doerksen, Kristy Buckley, Larisa Gurnick, Teresa Elias, Yvette Guigneaux
Apologies Dave Kissoondoyal	

These high-level notes are designed to help NomComRIWG members navigate through the content of the call. They are not meant to be a substitute for the recording or transcript, which are posted on the wiki [here](#).

The NomComRIWG undertook the following topics during this session:

- **Roll Call + SOI Updates**
- **Follow-up on Working Group Participation (Factsheet)**
- **Recommendation 10: summary of community consultation and feedback**
- **Approach for Status & Progress Report**
- **A.O.B. & Next Meetings**

Decisions reached: NA.

Action Items:

- Tom will send out an email to a segment of the RIWG members with low participation over the last 12 months, as indicated on the factsheet.
- ICANN org will connect with ICANN Policy staff for ideas on how to enhance participation and share those with the RIWG on the 8 July call.
- ICANN org will incorporate feedback on the Rec. 10 summary of community consultation and feedback and share that with the list to finalize the document before it is sent to the OEC.
- Agreed to take several extra weeks to complete the progress update to the OEC, in order to include the various substantive areas of work currently underway.
- ICANN org will incorporate feedback on the blog and share the updated version with Tom and Cheryl.
- The NomComRIWG's Status and Progress report will be delayed one month to provide a more comprehensive update on current implementation work.
- The 22 July meeting will be moved to 29 July – **done**.

Consensus reached on decisions/action items: Decisions – NA Action Items - yes
--

